



## **Class Carer News**

**Christmas Note** 

11th November 2021

Dear Families.

We find ourselves approaching the end of another year together, full of stories, challenges and blessings.

One of the blessings we have enjoyed is having our children taught, nurtured and cared for by our wonderful teaching staff here at Good Shepherd.

With Christmas approaching, we would like to organise a class "end of year thank you gift" for all the effort that our teachers and LSOs have invested through the year.

We invite you to make a small, <u>voluntary</u> donation (e.g. \$5-\$10) to cover the costs. This can be paid via QKR! by **Sunday 21**<sup>st</sup> **November**, or cash handed to the front office, by **Monday 22nd November (Week 7)**.

Donations will be distributed evenly among the classes and the Class Carers will organise special gifts for the teachers and LSOs.

This does not prevent you from providing a personal gift to your teacher, if you so desire.

Kind regards and blessings,

## Georgie (on behalf of our wonderful Class Carers)



